Waterfront/Harbormaster Report for the Board July 13 meeting

1. All kayak 54 racks have been assigned and all but one motorboat slip has been assigned. There is only one person on the waiting list for a kayak rack slot.
2. The aluminum docks have been installed, including the stairs to enter the water.
3. The swim lines are in and new anchor points for both of the new swim line buoys have been installed.
4. Some geese have been “visiting” the HOLA waterfront.  Only July 2 nd the USDA removed these “resident” geese.  This should have a favorable impact.
5. The waterfront committee decided not to purchase and install a new swim raft for this season.  This decision was based mainly on the minimum amount of usage.  We will wait and see if there is feedback, or complaints, about not having a raft to make a decision for the 2025 season.


Respectfully submitted:      Ed Zambraski  Harbormaster.
